Suproday ompletion of the international program, students

Funding information can be found on the OGH website: https://www.ttuhsc.edu/global-health/funding.aspx.

Team Meetings:

There will be 6-8 mandatory pre-trip planning meetings between September 30, 2024 and the team's departure for Belize on December 29 that all students are required to attend. Each meeting will be scheduled via Zoom and is anticipated to last approximately one hour.

Pre-departure Requirements:

All students selected to participate in the international program are expected to complete TTUHSC International Program pre-departure requirements. Additional information about the pre-departure requirements can be found at the TTUHSC Office of Global Health website: https://www.ttuhsc.edu/global-health/requirements.aspx.

Program Specific Questions:

Please contact Carrie Shaver, DHA, IHE, FACHE at Carrie.Shaver@ttuhsc.edu.

General Questions about International Programs at TTUHSC:

Please contact the Office of Global Health at globalhealth@ttuhsc.edu.